
TO: Commission Members 

FROM: Cliff Lippard 
Executive Director 

DATE: 29 September 2020 

 SUBJECT: Open Discussion of Informational Material Prepared for Postponed May 
2020 Meeting 

The enclosed subtabs, which we originally planned to present at our cancelled May 
2020 meeting, are enclosed for your information.  They include 

• Tab 5a: Fiscal Capacity for Fiscal Year 2020-21,

• Tab 5b: Public Chapter 407, Acts of 2019 (Right to Shop), Update, and

• Tab 5c: Tennessee Valley Authority Payments In lieu of Taxes Update.

Staff are prepared to address any questions you may have on any of the three. The final 
subtab, the TVA PILOT update, has been recently updated to include new information; 
staff will present a full presentation on this update at a future meeting. 
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